



Newsletter No 94

19 September 2018

Tēnā koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Whānau Support Day Monday 24 September Student Wear Whānau Coloured Clothing Cost = item of non-perishable food

On Monday 24 September a group in school is looking to gather donated items of food etc to distribute to the community. Students may wear items of coloured clothing (purple, orange and yellow) to support their Whānau. The cost to the student wearing this will be an item of non-perishable food that will be donated to the community.

Early Finish Tuesday 25 September School Closes 1:15pm

School will be closed on Tuesday 25 September at 1:15pm to allow staff to take part in a Professional Development programme for the afternoon.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Kind Regards

John Rohs
PRINCIPAL